
Submitter: Heather Kaese 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2167 

To Representatives Ken Helm and Mark Owens,  

 

I am writing to express my support for HB 2167. The bill will provide vital funding for 

education, addressing the shortage of veterinarians and public health professionals. 

Thank you for considering the measure.  

 

Kind Regards 

Heather Kaese, DVM, MS, DACVIM, DACVO 

Bend Oregon 


